
 02 September 2016 
 
Ian Lockhart 
Technical Officer, Lighting 
Traffic Branch 
 
PO Box 5042  
Gold Coast Mail Centre Qld 9729 
 
 
 
 
Dear David Ripper, 
 
 
I write to you to advise of our recommendation for the inclusion of the additional BEGA 9596 (99596) 
Luminaires as listed below, on the National Load Table. We intend to use this luminaire BEGA 9596 (99596). 
 
Could you please expedite the progressing of the BEGA 9596 (99596). inclusion within the AEMO load table 
considering that this is the luminaire required by the City of Gold Coast in the Parklands precinct and other 
locations throughout the City.   
 
We require the BEGA 9596 (99596) luminaire to be included in the AEMO national load table to in order to 
facilitate its use in unmetered load installations included in the supply network.  
 
Please proceed with any formalities required to have the fitting added to this National AEMO Load Table and 
advise the City if there are any difficulties. 
 
The City of Gold Coast intends to trial a selection of lights for our public domain lighting network. To introduce 
these lights into our infrastructure we request the device load for each of these luminaires listed to be 
included onto the AEMO load table. 
 

• BEGA 9596 (99596) 
 
Please confirm that you will proceed and initiate the necessary procedures to have your lights assessed. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ian Lockhart 

Technical Officer, Lighting 

Traffic Branch 

City of Gold Coast  

 

T: (07) 56673636 M: 0439 226220  

PO Box 5042 Gold Coast Mail Centre Qld 9729 

cityofgoldcoast.com.au 

 

 

 

https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/K41DB0Ix4AaIK?domain=cityofgoldcoast.com.au

